



MARINE

THIS DOCUMENT IS FOR INTERNAL USE ONLY! DO NOT DISTRIBUTE!

The attached letter has been sent by Lippert Components, Inc. to all affected OEMs. This document is for internal informational purposes only and is not to be distributed in any manner.



October 6, 2022

Product Change Notice - Power Bimini stand-off leg

Dear Valued Customer:

Please be advised, Lippert intends to change the end of the Power Bimini stand-off leg extrusions from a inhouse fabricated end, to a sourced stand-off end cap with a clean edge.

The change is being made to eliminate the rougher end of the in-house fabricated stand-off leg and improve product quality.

There is no change in fit, form, function or installation with the new stand-off leg. There is no price change and no part number change for the Bimini system. The end cap part numbers are listed below the photo and will be included in the bill of materials. The change is expected to begin before mid-October on a running basis.



If you have any questions, please feel free to call me directly or your LCI representative. We value and appreciate your business and partnership.

Sincerely,

Scott McKinnon

Product Manager c: 269.832.6800 smckinnon@lci1.com

Frequently Asked Questions:

- 1. Will a new part number be required? Yes, the end cap part numbers will be included in the BOM. The overall system part number does not change.
- **2. Does the price change for the item?** No, there is no price change.
- **3. Is the new part wholly interchangeable with the previous version of the part?** No, the new end cap will replace the current stand-off leg style.
- **4. Does the customer need to replace inventory?** No, the change will take place on a running basis. It is expected to begin before mid-October.